
Health & Safety Committee – May 1, 2024 

 

The Health & Safety Committee met on May 1, 2024.  The committee reviewed the draft of District-Wide 

safety plan as well as reviewed the security upgrades the District has installed as part of the Capital 

Project as well as reviewed what will be completed this Summer.  This is the last meeting for the school 

year unless another meeting is required. 

 

 

 


